
Dear Sirs

Local Plan – Site SA45 – Land between Camlet Way and Crescent West Hadley Wood

I am writing to you as a resident of Hadley Wood for the last 30 years.
Both my children grown up here, and enjoyed regular walk along the field overlooking this 
Land.
I find the prospect of losing this stunning  valuable green belt landscape very upsetting .
I therefore wish to strongly object to the proposed release of this green belt site and site 
allocation,
Which would allow the development of 160 homes on green belt land for the following 
reasons:

It is not “sustainable development” location
Hadley Wood is a car dependent location, public transport link are poor, lacks schools, 
healthcare
shopping and leisure facilities. The plan proposes the new housing development and site 
intensification
without any investment to improve the infrastructure.

Green Belt should be protected

The Local Plan fails to develop/prioritise all Brownfield sites.

Climate change/ Environmental
Why is the council seeking to concrete over the field
The existing congestion in the area would be worsened, lead to air pollution.

I therefore urge the Council to retain the green belt in this location and remove  all the site 
SA45
Allocation.
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